PSC: Announcement of postponement of Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020
On 18 Mar 2020, Petrolimex Saigon Transportation and Service Joint Stock Company issued the Announcement No. 14/ 2020/ CBTT - PSC on postponement of Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 of the Company as follows:

On 17 Mar 2020, Petrolimex Saigon Transportation and Service Joint Stock Company announced holding its Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 on Friday, at 8:00 a.m. on 10 Apr 2020.
However, because of complicated and unpredictable evolution of coronavirus disease (COVID-19), to hold successfully and securely the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020, and to minimize impact of the coronavirus disease on society in general and the Company's managers in particular, Board of Directors of the Company decided to postpone the Annual General Meeting of Shareholders 2020 on 10 Apr 2020. The Company will announce new time to hold and place of the Meeting to the State Securities Commission and Hanoi Stock Exchange in writing.
